
 

 

Friday 18th October 2019 
 
Weekly Communication 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We cannot start the weekly communication without mentioning the fantastic Spanish Day!  It was 
a brilliant way to heighten the subject to our children and I am sure they came home from school 
on Friday with excitement and enthusiasm about the day’s activities. It was a joy to see on Friday 
with numerous tasks set such as cooking, story re-telling, school-touring and dancing!  We have 
included some photographs from the day below: 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Harvest Gallery 
 
The Harvest Gallery next week will be in the hall on Friday 25th October.  The gallery will start at 
3:30pm, straight after school.  You are welcome to browse the fantastic work from each class, 
linked to Harvest, that will be displayed on the day.  The donations of food will also be displayed 
ready to be collected by CAP after the gallery.  Donations of food can be brought to school the day 
before, on Thursday 24th October ready for our Harvest assembly on that day. 
 



 

 

NSPCC 
 
Your child may have spoken about the NSPCC visits that we had this week.  Visitors from the 
NSPCC came into assembly on Tuesday to speak about the importance of speaking to someone if 
you need help or support.  This will be followed up with class-specific workshops in the next half 
term. 
 
 
 
We wish you a fantastic weekend! 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs. T Swinburne & Mr T. Palin 
 


